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The following response has been received from West Leicestershire Clinical 

Commissioning Group to the question set out in Attachment 4:- 

 

“The information provided in the letter relates to floor space in clinical settings rather 

than services provided, which does not necessarily indicate the quantum of services 

provided. It is also well known that not all of the space in community hospitals is 

currently utilised. The plans for Better Care Together are focussed on ensuring that 

services are available to meet the clinical requirements for the patient population 

going into the future.” 

 

 

ATTACHMENT 5 


